
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
DEPARTMENT OF ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

UNIVERSITI UTARA MALAYSIA 

 
GRADING OPTIONS 

 

Following the Covid-19 pandemic that is spreading all over the country, 

the top management of the University has taken swift action in 

implementing a crisis strategy to protect its stakeholders, namely the 

students. 

Among the measures implemented is that students are given a choice of 

grading type for two consecutive semesters, namely A192 and A201. The 

implementation of grading options for these two semesters has benefited 

1874 students with a variety of backgrounds. 

After more than a year living with the new norm, the University is confident 

and believes that students have been able to adapt to online T&L sessions 

and be more mature in facing the future, in line with their status as 

students of Institutions of Higher Learning. 

Thus, taking into account the performance of students in the past two 

semesters, the University has decided that this grading option will no 

longer be implemented starting semester A202.  

 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Vice-Chancellor (Academic and International) 
Universiti Utara Malaysia  
28 June 2021 
 

 


